
Appendix 2 

Consultation Response 

 

Good morning . 

Havin g read the proposals I can see nothing to object about as they bring the NEDC 

broadly into line with other Councils. 

However I cant help notice that the proposals as far as vehicles are concerned, fails 

to mention obtaining Dispensation from displaying Private Hire Plates on a vehicle. 

As I currently have such Dispensation I would like reassurance that this will be 

continued to be granted provided certain conditions are observed. 


